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April 9, 2020 

 

Dear WESD Family, 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we navigate this fluid situation. We have 

some updates this week regarding: 

 

 Resources for families; 

 A change to the Grab and Go breakfast and lunch program; 

 Chromebook dissemination; 

 Field trip refunds; 

 KidSpace information 

 Athletics 

Resources for Families 

 

We know that many of our families are struggling during these challenging times.  The Web site, 

arizonatogether.org, provides many resources for families including mental health, 

employment, financial assistance, community resources and options for Internet access, to name 

a few. 

 

The Web site, 211arizona.org also provides resources for families including clothing, housing, 

health and dental, support groups and family services. The WESD Social Services Department, 

including school social workers, are available remotely through email, available on school Web 

sites, and will be checking voicemail regularly if you need assistance.  

 

Grab and Go Meal Program Change  

 

Since the Grab and Go program began March 23, we have provided more than 101,325 meals to 

our WESD community. We know that many rely on this service and we enjoy seeing students 

and families daily. However, for the health and safety of our families and Nutrition Services 

staff, the Grab and Go program will be available once a week. Students will continue to receive 

five breakfasts and five lunches. There will be no food distribution on Monday, April 13.  

Beginning Tuesday, April 14, meals will be provided every Tuesday from 10:00 a.m. to 

noon at the 13 locations listed below.  

 

If you have questions about the Grab and Go Meal Program, please email Nicole Augustine 

at Nicole.augustine@wesdschools.org or call 602-896-5240.  
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 Starting Tuesday, April 14, meals will be distributed every Tuesday. Students will be 

provided with five (5) breakfasts and (5) lunches at this time.  

 The offerings will be served in larger portions (for example, milk will be in gallons) and 

will include items that need to be refrigerated and frozen items that can be reheated.  

 Food bags will have enough food for the number of children in each family.  

 The items will be delivered in large grocery bags.   

 Families who drive through the pickup line should have their trunks open and cleared out 

so they can place the bags inside.  

 Families who walk are encouraged to bring a wagon or cart.  

Acacia Elementary  3021 W. Evans Drive, Phoenix, AZ 85053  

Cholla Middle School  3120 W. Cholla Street, Phoenix, AZ 85029  

Desert View Elementary  8621 N. 3rd Street, Phoenix, AZ 85020  

Maryland School  6503 N. 21st Avenue, Phoenix, AZ 85015  

Mountain View School  801 W. Peoria, Phoenix, AZ 85029  

Ocotillo Elementary  3225 W. Ocotillo, Phoenix, AZ 85017  

Orangewood School  7337 N. 19th Avenue, Phoenix, AZ 85021  

Richard E. Miller 

Elementary 

2021 W. Alice, Phoenix, AZ 85021  

Roadrunner Elementary  7702 N. 39th Avenue, Phoenix, AZ 85051  

Shaw Butte Elementary  12202 N. 21st Avenue, Phoenix, AZ 85029  

Sunnyslope School  245 E. Mountain View Road, Phoenix, AZ 85020 

Sunset Elementary  4626 W. Mountain View Road, Glendale, AZ 85302 

Washington Elementary 

W
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